
 

 

 

Well done Year 6! 

 
This week, our Year 6 pupils have completed their SATs tests 
in English and Maths. They have all handled this experience 
really well and they’ve done their best – which is all anyone 
can ask! There’s now a busy calendar of events for Year 6 
including a 3-day residential, an end-of-year musical and a 
leavers’ service in church – to name but a few! We’re really 
proud of Year 6 and hope they enjoy their final half term at 
Friezland.   

Friends of Friezland Summer Meeting 

 

Please join the Friends of Friezland team on Wednesday 5th 

June at 7.30pm at the Royal George for the Summer 

Meeting. This will be to finalise plans for the Summer Fair. 

Everyone is welcome and we’re hugely grateful for everyone 

who is able share their time and expertise to make sure the 

event is a success.    

Sports Day! 

 
What a brilliant sports day we’ve had! This morning, the 

children enjoyed a carousel of different sports, including 

archery, lacrosse, golf and javelin amongst many others. And 

this afternoon they’ve taken part in class races with a 

brilliant crowd of supportive spectators. Thank you to those 

who were able to join us – we hope you’ve enjoyed the 

afternoon.  

Red Riding Hood comes to Friezland 
 
 
 
 
 
On Wednesday, children in classes 1 & 2 enjoyed a classic 
fairytale with a theatrical twist, as the Hobgoblin theatre 
company performed their comedy version of Red Riding 
Hood. The children loved it, and teachers will use this to 
inspire some follow-up work.  

Save the Date! 

We are inviting Dads, Grandads, Stepdads and special adults 

to join the children for a ‘Father’s Day Breakfast’ 9am-10am 

on 13th or 14th June. Booking details after half term.   

 
Download SchoolSpider App! 

 
We will be switching to the new communication and 
payment app SCHOOL SPIDER on Monday, 3rd June. All 
communication and payments will be made via this platform 
and we don’t want you to miss out! Detailed information has 
been emailed out from Mrs Baulk. From 3rd June we will no 
longer be using Eduspot.  

 
Courteous Parking Reminder 

Please could we remind Friezland families to drive safely and 

park courteously on the roads surrounding school. Local 

resident driveways must not be blocked. Please consider 

walking/cycling/scooting to and from school, sharing lifts, 

or parking and walking from a little distance in order to 

minimise congestion at drop-off and pick-up times. Thank 

you.  

After-School Sports Clubs: Summer 2 
Our next after-school sports clubs will be:  

Monday 3.15 – 4.15 …. 
Thursday 3.15 – 4.15… 

Please pay on Eduspot by 2nd June to secure a place. Once all 
places are filled, the club will no longer appear.  

Dates for the Diary 
May 

21st Y6 Kingswood Virtual Meeting 5pm (link on letter sent) 

21st Final Chess club 

22nd Year 5/6 DLP Rounders Comp 

22nd Wednesday Last Day of Summer Term 1  

June 

12th Full Governing Board meeting 6.15-8.15pm 

13th & 14th Father’s Day Breakfasts  

19th – 21st Year 6 Residential at Kingswood 

19th Class 3 Trip to Halle (pay on eduspot) 

25th Class 4 Crucial Crew Trip (details to follow) 

27th Class 2 Trip to Castleshaw (details to follow) 

July 

6th Summer Fair 1.00 – 3.30 

12th Outdoor Learning Day 
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